
 

          
PI Math Club 

is celebrating Pi Day with a talk by 
 

Prof. Doug Townsend  
IPFW Department of Mathematical Sciences  

 

 
 

The number π has a long and fascinating history. It is used frequently in 
mathematics, statistics, the sciences, and engineering, etc. It also has a 

fascinating history in the state of Indiana. I will talk about a bill 
introduced to the Indiana state legislature in 1897 which purported to 

define the “true” value of π. I will also mention a resolution introduced 
in the US House of Representatives that designated March 14 as “Pi 

Day”. There will also be a Pi Day Sudoku competition and, of course, 
lots of PIES!!! 

 
Wednesday, March 14, 2018 

at noon 
in room KT 216 

 
Free pie and pop for PI Math Club members following the talk.  

($1 for non-members) 
Open to all interested. 


